

Media Consent 2025-2026

Consent for publicity through VSB online channels and publications

Schools and Districts obtain consent to collect, use, and share student personal information that is directly related to and necessary for their educational functions. For other school or education-related purposes, parental or student consent is required.

The Vancouver School Board is seeking your consent to collect, keep, use and share photographs, videos, images, and/or names of students to use on school or district website(s), district publications, e- newsletters, posters, social media sites and videos for education related purposes, such as recognizing and encouraging student achievement, building the school community and informing others about school and district programs and activities.

BY CHECKING THE BOX BELOW, I GIVE MY CONSENT for the school or District to collect, use, and share my child's name and/or image for purposes consistent with the above. I understand that images and information posted on the internet may be accessed outside of Canada.

This consent may be withdrawn at any time in writing to your school. Withdrawal of consent does not require the school or school district to take any steps to withdraw from publication any previously published material.

Unless withdrawn, this consent is effective immediately and lasts until September 30 of the next school year.

